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Please note the final accounts for cCLOA for the year ended 31 March 
2014. 
 
I have approved the financial statements as audited by our accountants 
Twinn Accountants LTD, Great Barton, Bury St Edmunds. 
 
The budget for 2014/15 is prudent and will provide cCLOA with the funds 
required to operate in accordance with its business for this financial 
year.   
 
I would like to thanks Heidi Bellamy and Annelli Bryant for their support 
during the year. I would like to point out that their work over the year 
was praised by our Accountants who informed me that it was a pleasure 
to work with them and the information provided was of exceptional 
quality.   
 
Ian Shipp  


